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Dear Ms. Ness,
Thank you for the material you mailed me concerning the claim at the former KC’s Quickstop in
Brooten Minnesota. It is now my understanding that water monitoring be discontinued but vapor
monitoring should continue. Further, you recommend that permanent vapor intrusion sample
points be established on the property. Finally, North American State Bank has been asked to
retain a consultant to assist in complying with the remainder of the requests.

So that I am clear, may I assume that North American is in compliance with the requests made by
your office and that my client, Kurt Kirckof, may rely upon those efforts? I would like to avoid
duplicating North American’s efforts at compliance and remediation. I await your response.
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